Food for Thought

Official Newsletter of the 9055 Teaching Kitchen

November 5, 2019

Vol 2; No. 20

Chef of the Month -- November:

Amani Shuttlesworth!

Congratulations to Amani Shuttlesworth on being named *Chef of the Month* for November 2019. Amani was last chosen for this honor in April of 2018 and he has made amazing progress since then. Amani is a familiar face on the teaching floor and has worked through almost every recipe in our collection. Likewise, he loves to look through our recipe book collection, pointing out dishes that appeal. Please give him a pat-on-the-back next time you see him in the hallway.





We Have Two New Interns:



Paige Moran is a University of Maryland graduate who began her Dietetics internship in July and will finish in the summer. She lives with her husband in Ellicott City and likes trashy tv shows and cooking. Her favorite snack from *The Snack Zone is an orange*.



Patrick Dunn is a Dietetics intern from WIC and graduated from Morgan State University. He lives in Columbia with his boyfriend and enjoys playing piano and sleeping on his days off. His favorite snack from *The Snack Zone* is a Honeycrisp apple and peanut butter.

Tasting Tuesday!
On October 22nd, we tried Old Bay Cheese Curls



73% liked it 21% didn't like it 6% wouldn't try